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 MINUTES OF SWIMMING TARANAKI INC
    BOARD MEETING

HELD ON TUESDAY 8th November 2016 AT 7.30PM, STRATFORD
PRESENT:  Murray How, Maree Collins, Rowan Williams, Alison Gadsby, Robbie Low and Lisa Cooper (Administrator).  
APOLOGIES:
   Chris Drummond
CONFIRMATION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 11th October 2016
Move these minutes be taken as read and accepted








Alison / Murray
CARRIED
MATTERS ARISING

a) An alteration was made to the minutes from our August meeting and they were re-signed by the Chair due to The Grassroots Trust being noted as The Grassroots Foundation, they required this to be changed to accept our funding application.
FINANCIAL REPORT
a) Move that the Financial Reports for October 2016 be taken as read and approved and that the accounts from the financial report be approved for payment.  
b) Maree has received notice from the TSB Bank that they will be issuing new toggles for internet banking.  Maree, Chris and Rowan will be required to return the old toggles to their nearest branch once the new ones are up and running.

c) It was discussed that we consider placing more funds into our investments accounts at the end of the financial year if it is viable to do so.
d) 
Move that the following resolutions to apply for funding be approved.

· Grass Roots Trust, Costs to run the 2017 Taranaki Club Relay Championships, 
· Lion Foundation, Administrator Wages





Lisa / Rowan

CARRIED
RECORD OFFICERS REPORT

a) Certificates received, report will be ready by the next meeting.
TECHNICAL REPORT

Please see Technical Committee Meeting Minutes attached

a) Maree congratulated the Technical Committee on their meetings and progress so far, the Board agreed that they appreciated the time and effort that has been made.
Robbie / Murray
CARRIED
TARANAKI EVENTS
a)
12 & Under Champs – No communication has been received yet in regards to whether the sub-committee has met yet or if anything has been organised, Lisa to follow this up.  Lisa to contact Craig Taylor about arranging the extra seating and the manpower to move the grandstand.  Rowan will be organising the technical officials for this meet and will liaise with clubs and Lisa in this process. Senior swimmers have been asked to assist with medal presentations and consider training for time keeping if they are over 16 or considered capable by the Technical Committee.
b) Club Relays – Hawera pool to be booked for 2:45pm – 5:45pm with warm-up beginning 3.00 and racing to start at 3:30.  Lisa to compile the sponsorship proposal and send out to businesses and contacts as discussed by the Board.
NATIONAL EVENTS

a) NZSC – Thank you Alison for your detailed report.  Alison mentioned that she felt the sharing of the Team Manager role worked well and wondered if we really needed a regional team manager now that there were no regional relays.  A shared role will be considered at future National meets.  
She also queried whether we could look at purchasing more sweatshirts for Taranaki swimmers instead of using the jackets but it was decided that as the jackets were still quite new Swimming Taranaki would not be purchasing sweatshirts to replace the jackets but will investigate the option of swimmers purchasing their own.  The Board will readdress the issue of the uniform at a future meeting. 
It was felt that those that travel to national meets to officiate should be included in funding applications and also receive funding towards their transport and accommodation costs, which can only occur if the official travels and stays with a squad.  
b) NZ Open Water – The funding application for this event was declined due to lack of available funds.  It was agreed to support the swimmers $25 per day of competing and the coach $20 per day.
Rowan / Maree
CARRIED
GENERAL BUSINESS
a) Sport Taranaki Awards – Nominations have been sent in, Swimming Taranaki to pay/reimburse the cost of the tickets for the four nominees.
b) Junior Festival – As the Junior Festival is a ‘zonal festival’, with moderate qualifying times, and not a National meet it is considered more a club/squad representation rather than a Taranaki representative event.  Swimming Taranaki will not be providing t-shirts or caps but will issue a certificate for each swimmer attending. While this year Swimming Taranaki has applied for funding on behalf of the squads it may be more beneficial for squads to take this on themselves next year, clubs will be advised.
c) Coaches Forum – Maree attended the Coaches Forum which was hosted in Taranaki.  Dates for future meets were discussed and once these are out officially they will be distributed.  Maree has discussed with Donna about carrying our calendar further into the future which will be assisted by SNZ releasing a four year calendar through to 2020.
d) Central Swimming – The Tri-Series team has been selected and regions should be notified this week.    

e) Social Media Policy – The Board discussed what they would like to see in the policy and also that it may need to be a part of the Code of Conduct that swimmers sign with their consent forms.  Lisa will type up a draft policy and correspond with Rowan to provide the Board with a final draft next meeting.  She will also begin to review all of our current policies and have some passed at each meeting.

Meeting Closed:  9.15pm
NEXT MEETING

Tuesday 10th January 2017 @ 7.30pm
Signed as a true and correct record...............................................................Chairperson
                                                            …...........................................................Date                                                            
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